
PARENT TEACHER ASSOCIATION of BIRKDALE NORTH SCHOOL Inc ANNUAL 
GENERAL MEETING 2020  

Kia ora  koutou 

The PTA invites all parents / caregivers and teachers to join  
us on July 28th, 2020 at 7:00 pm in the school library for the Annual General 
meeting 2020.  

Please come along and learn more about the PTA of Birkdale North School and 
get involved.  

The Annual Accounts and the Officers report will be presented and members 
will elect the Officers of the new committee.  

The roles of the committee are: President, Vice President, Secretary, Treasurer 
and 3 nominated members.  

Please contact Deborah at pta@birkdalenorth.school.nz if you would like more 
information on the roles or would like to be nominated or nominate someone 
for a role.  

We also welcome all parents /caregivers and teachers who wish to join without 
taking on a role in the committee.  

AGENDA: AGM Wednesday 28th July, 2020  

• -  Welcome & Apologies  
• -  Quorum Minutes of 2019 meetings  
• -  Committee report and proposed direction for 2021  
• -  Annual Accounts report  
• -  Election of Executive Committee  
• -  General Business  

Thank you for supporting your PTA.  

Ngā mihi nui 
Deborah & the PTA team  

 

 


